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Support of SB2301 
 
My name is Tom Gullikson. I moved to Williston in 2013. I have been working in the oilfield since 2011. 
Prior to 2011 I had worked in the pipeline and wind tower industry. I support this bill because I would 
like to see more jobs available to people like myself here in Williston.  
 
The last four years I have had some work in North Dakota but I have had to take on work that provides a 
dignified way of life in places like Detroit, Michigan; Cleveland, Ohio; and Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. It has 
been taxing on my family. I believe that we as a society owe it to people in these industries that are 
dwindling down to provide an avenue that we can move on into something else I believe this bill will 
help support that not only for myself but others wishing to enter into new industries and transitioning to 
and from current industries.  
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